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May 7, 1970

Mmaricer Potash & Chemicsl Corporation
258 Aon Btreet
Weut Chicago, Illinois 60183

Attention: Mr, Bruce J. Bennett
General Menager

Gent lemen:

Thank you for your letter dated April 28 informing us of the
steps you have taken to correct the items of apparent
poncompliance wvhich we brought to your attention inm our
letter dated April 8. We will reviev these metters during
our mext inspection,

Your cooperstion with us is sppreciated,

Sincerely yours,

Boyee H, Grier
Regionsal Director
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